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Stream advisory rescinded for South Fork of the Nemaha River

(KMZA)--The Kansas Department of Health and Environment has rescinded a
stream advisory that was issued July 13 for the South Fork of the Nemaha River
located north of Seneca.

The stream advisory was due to water contamination from a confined animal
feeding facility, which resulted in a fish Kkill.

The advisory was issued because elevated bacteria and contaminants may have
been present in the stream.

KDHE said Friday the stream has been deemed safe for wading and livestock use.

Many Signals Communications



